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WIE Newsletter  

WIE Chair’s Message 

Wish you all a very Happy New Year 2019. Welcome to the IEEE 

Bangalore – Women in Engineering (WIE) community. We are very 

excited to have all of you be a part of IEEE and WiE. 

All WIE members will receive this monthly newsletter which will 

contain information on IEEE WIE and Affinity Group activities, IEEE 

news, and other relevant IEEE WIE information. The newsletter 

will also be a means to share opportunities to network, volunteer, 

and participate in local and global IEEE WIE activities.   

A great many activities are being planned for 2019. Please do 

participate in them whole heartedly and hope you get the most of 

this wonderful organization.  

Divya M G  

 

IEEE WIE  

As you all are aware, IEEE is the world’s largest technical 

professional organization dedicated to advancing technology for the 

benefit of humanity. IEEE Women in Engineering (WIE) is a global 

network of IEEE members and volunteers dedicated to promoting 

women engineers and scientists, and inspiring girls around the 

world to follow their academic interests in a career in engineering 

and science. 

WIE Mission & Vision 

WIE goal is to facilitate the recruitment and retention of women in 

technical disciplines globally. We envision a vibrant community of 

IEEE women and men collectively using their diverse talents to 

innovate for the benefit of humanity. 

For more information on WiE, please visit https://wie.ieee.org/about/ 
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For details, please visit:    

http://wie.ieeebangalore.org/ 
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IEEE Bangalore WIE Affinity Group 

WIE (Bangalore) is an affinity group of IEEE Bangalore Section. WIE was created to support women engineers, 

scientists and professionals community here in India. We would like to help members to network and encourage 

them in their education and careers.  

 

Activities conducted in January 

• IEEE Bangalore Section AGM was conducted on 6th January 2019 at Dayanand Sagar University.  

• WIE 2019 Execomm committee was formed. 

• WIE Execomm meeting was conducted on 6th  January  2019 at Dayanand Sagar University. The meeting 

was attended by all the office bearers and members of the Execomm. The meeting was presided by Dr. 

Deepa Shenoy and Dr. Annapurna Patil. WIE Chair Divya M G introduced all the WIE members and provided 

an overview of WIE 2019 operational procedure and activities. 

• A WIE orientation meeting was held on 26th January at the Reliance Jio Office on Residency Road.  

• The WIE website has been created and the link is http://wie.ieeebangalore.org/ 

 

Some important Information 

IEEE Women in Engineering (WIE) is seeking your suggestions to create an enriching newsletter. We invite you, 

our members to submit suggestions on what you’d like to see in the newsletter. 

We will soon be posting more details about WIE activities and accomplishments.  

For any queries and assistance write to wieblr@ieee.org  

 

http://wie.ieeebangalore.org/
mailto:wieblr@ieee.org

